
Nature’s treasures  in first grade, Mrs Travert, Milizac

The first grade’s pupils took part in the regional counting of birds during a weekend.
They had this flyer from a nature conservation association given by their teacher.

All the pupils of
that class tried
to count as
many birds as
they could,
helped by their
parents or
grand-parents.
They had to
identify those
birds…



Then they shared their results in class and made many activities about
birds.



They worked on the birds by colouring pictures of them:





And they worked in biology: What’s a bird? Do they all fly?




